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COMMENTS FROM INTERNAL/INDUSTRY REVIEW  

Emmeth Duran, PE, RSP2I 

Phone: (813) 975-6124 

Emmeth.Duran@dot.state.fl.us 

Comments: (8-24-23) 

Removes the requirement for products currently listed on the APL for Tubular Markers to be tested by 

NTPEP by June 30, 2024 to remain on the APL. 

Suggest adding language to reference Dev703CC** for “SECTION 703 Channelizing Curb”. Usage 

Note: Use for Hardened Centerlines or Separated Bicycle Lanes when Channelizing Curb is called for in 

the Plans. 

Response:  Disagree.  We do not want to reference a developmental specification in the standard 

specifications.  When the developmental status is removed then modifications to 991 can be made to 

cover channelizing curb. 

 

Action(s):  No action taken. 
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